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2020 Annual Statement of Insurance for Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s  
Diablo Canyon Power Plant and Humboldt Bay Power Plant 
 
Dear Commissioners and Staff: 
 
As required by 10 CFR 50.54(w)(3), listed below is the annual reporting of nuclear 
property insurance coverage with Nuclear Electric Insurance Limited (NEIL) for the 
Diablo Canyon Power Plant (DCPP) and Humboldt Bay Power Plant (HBPP) and 
European Mutual Association for Nuclear Insurance (EMANI) for the DCPP: 
 
 
Plant 

Insurer(s)/Type of 
Coverage 

Policy 
Limits 

Policy Number Policy 
Period 

DCPP NEIL & EMANI /Primary $1,500,000,000 P20-027 
A14/1006/2020/1 

04/01/20 to 
4/01/21 
 

 NEIL Blanket Excess $1,250,000,000 
_____________ 

BX20-007 04/01/20 to 
4/01/21 

TOTAL  $2,750,000,000   
     
HBPP NEIL Primary $   50,000,000 P20-028 04/01/20 to 

4/01/21 
 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) procures from EMANI an additional 
$200,000,000 of Property Damage coverage in excess of the stated NEIL limits for 
DCPP.  The Policy Number is A14/1006/2020/0 for the Policy Period from April 1, 
2020, to April 1, 2021.   

Pacific Gas and 
Becmc Company• 
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PG&E makes no new or revised regulatory commitments (as defined by NEI 99-04)
in this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact
Mr. Brian Pelham at (415) 973-2745.

Sincerely,

James M. Welsch
Senior Vice President, Generation and Chief Nuclear Officer

cc: John B. Hickman, NRC Reactor Decommissioning Branch Project Manager
Scott A. Morris, NRC Region IV Administrator
Christopher W. Newport, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Brian W. Pelham, PG&E Insurance Department
Jennifer K. Post, PG&E Legal Department
Balwant K. Singal, NRC Senior Project Manager
Diablo Distribution
Humboldt Distribution




